
LETTER OF APPRECIATION 

  

Bafut, February 5, 2016 

Dear Mr. Juan, Family and Donors, 

   

The families and the children that were operated upon, which to thank 

you so heartedly for the wonderful sacrifice you, your family and the 

donors have done for them to see that they can walk again. They are now 

going back to their various schools happily. They say I should extend 

their deep gratitude to you, your family and the donors. 

  

Operations were later done last November 2015 and I received the money 

from the Fathers at Futru this January 2016. I have settled their bills 

according and they have gone back to their homes to continue their 

education. 

  

  

On my own part I want to thank you so much for this wonderful sacrifice 

you have been doing for the many children you have taking care of. May 

the Good Lord continue to give you the grace you need to do this good 

work and to refill the pockets of those who contributed a thousand times. 

During your visit in SAJOCAH last time, you saw for yourself what we 

are doing. Be assured of our prayers for you and the donors.  

  

Attached are the pictures of the Children Before and After operation. 

  

THANK YOU SO MUCH PA JUAN 

  

  

Sr. Judith Bih 

Coordinator of the children 

SAJOCAH (Saint Joseph Catholic Hospital) 

Bafut  

N.W. Province, CAMEROON 
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